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From: Ben Berriche <rberriche@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, October 9, 2021 3:00 PM 
To: Steve Killen <SKillen@stephenvilletx.gov> 
Subject: Case No. RZ2021-016 

  

Dear Mr. Killen, 

  

I am writing to you regarding the rezoning request No. RZ2021-016. 

I am the owner of 200 Clark Lane, Stephenville, TX 76401, which is a property within 200 ft radius of a 
property in the City of Stephenville for which a rezoning request was submitted. 

I am not in favour of this rezoning request.  I am opposed to it.  I would like the zoning to remain R-3. 

  

Thank you. 

 
--  

Regards, 
Ridha Berriche 

972-375-3875 


